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Thank You to Our Reviewers! 

We thank our peer reviewers who submitted thoughtful contributions to the BHAC Journal in 2024. We know peer 
reviews are performed on a volunteer basis, and we so value the time and effort our reviewers provide to ensure that 
high-quality work gets published in each issue.   

We would also like to provide a special thank you to our top reviewer in 2024, John E. Lothes II, LPA, MA, 
MPH, EdD. John is a faculty member at the University of North Carolina Wilmington School of Health and Applied 
Human Sciences (SHAHS) and Department of Psychology. In Fall 2024, John served as co-editor for the BHAC 
Journal’s Special Issue, “Healthy Academic Communities: Exploring the Role of Instructional Physical Activity and 
Wellness Programs.”  

If you have a doctoral degree and are interested in becoming a peer reviewer or have an interested colleague, 
please forward a corresponding CV to our editorial assistant, Andreanna Pavan Hsieh, at hsieh.336@osu.edu.   

We hope that everyone has a wonderful summer, and we look forward to your continued support in 2025!   
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